
Librascope Corporation, Glendale, California

Operation Desert Storm

Photo of an actual lunching of a TOMAHAWKCruise Missile during the Gulf War as seen
through the periscope of the U.S.S. Pittsburgh, an
SSN-688 Los Angeles Attack Class Submarine.

The photo was taken by Cdr. Chip Griffiths,
Commanding Officer of the U.S.S. Pittsburgh.

Librascope designed, developed and produced
the system for control and vertical launch of TOM­
AHA WK cruise missiles from Los Angeles Attack
Class Submarines.

In a letter forwarding the photograph to Libra­
scope, VAdm. Roger F. Bacon, Assistant Chief of
Naval Operations, Undersea Warfare, stated, "The
technology that provided this capability was, of
course, one of the contributions of your people in
Operation Desert Storm." •

Librascope Goes to Washington for Sea-Air-Space Show
~ Attending the Navy Sea-Air-Space Show in Washington,
D.C., was Royal Australian Navy Commodore David 1.
Campbell, and Larry Anderson, Director, Systems Engi­
neering, shown with Librascope's Multi-Function Common,
Console developed for the Royal Australian Navy's new
Collins Class Submarines.

Librascope's exhibit included a display of the AN/BSY-2
Combat System Display Console and demonstrations of
tactical knowledge based systems for submarine combat
tactics. The show is attended by D.O.D. personnel, their
suppliers, Congressional members, and foreign dignitaries.



IANIBSY-2_
•

i' VDI ~Build0 Drop 7 Software Transferred to GE
Apri-l2"2: The AN/BSY-2 te(im achieved another significant milestone
with the successful test and transfer of Drop 2 of the Virtual Display
Interface (VDI) software. This increment of software is crucial to the
successful completion of General Electric's System Response Time (SRT)
Critical Item Test scheduled for later this year .•

Rules Set For Sale of
Company Property

Program Executive Review ...
May 1-2 - An executive review of our AN/BSY-2 Program was conduct­
ed by General Electric and the U. S. Navy. Participating in the review

The sale of surplus Company ( were RAdm. Douglas Volgenau, the Navy's Program Executive Officer
property is handled by the Libra- for Combat and Weapons Systems; RAdm. (sel) Scott Sears, AN /BSY-2
scope Government Property Submarine Combat System Program Manager; Dr. John Short, Head of
Department, under the directioh of Combat Control Systems Department at the Naval Underwater Systems
Marty Lindusky, Manager of Prop- Center (NUSC); Ms. Pat Dean, NUSC AN/BSY-2 Program Manager; Mr.
erty Administration. FrankDeBritz,GeneralManagerofSubmarineCombatSystemsDepaT't-

As surplus Company property ment (GE); and Mr. Jim Sanchack, Program Manager, AN/BSY-2/ AN/
becomes available, employees are BQG-5 FSED (GE).
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Self Aid Workshop Says
"THANKS!'~•

A Carole Jouroyan, left, Exelutive Director of the Glendale
Association for the Retarded, and Tracy Stratton of the Glendale Self
Aid Workshop, present an appreciation plaque to Frank Yapp, Vice
President, Human Resources, for the donation of $991 by Librascope
employees during the Company's annual Charity Drive held last
December. The money has been used to purchase equipment for a laun­
dry room in the Workshop's newly purchased group home in Glendale.
The house is a group home for developmentally disabled adults,
operated by the Glendale Association for the Retarded. The home was
<nadepossible by a grant from the City of Glendale and numerous indi-

idual, corporate and group donations. Librascope employees donated
living room furniture for the Workshop's first group home in 1985.•

Workshop needs your newspapers: The Glendale Self Aid Workshop
currently employs 45 developmentally disabled adults, ages 22-43, who perform
jobs contracted by local businesses which include assembly, sorting, packaging,
collating. etc. Several of their major clients require newspaper which the
Workshop sells to them after the paper has been sorted, stacked, folded, and tied
into 20 lb rolls. Contributions of newspapers from the community has recently
dropped due to other recycling programs now available to individuals.
Collection boxes for newspaper will be located at the Main Gate, B-8 rear lobby,
and on the B-1? patio .•

IT /V\A Y SAVE
YOUR LIFEI

o

In keeping with the Company's
policy to provide a safe and
secure work environment for its
employees, a new Emergency
Procedures handbook will be dis­
tributed to every employee dur­
ing the week of May 28-31.

The handbook was prepared by
the Librascope Safety Department
under the direction of Sal Molina,
Safety and Environmental
Coordinator.

Employees are asked to review
and become familiar with the
contents of the handbook which
covers emergency instructions and
preventive measures and controls
in dealing with fire, medical,
earthquake, chemical spills, utility
failures, violent or criminal behav­
ior, evacuation procedures, and
emergency procedures.

It also contains maps of each
building showing evacuation
routes, location of fire extinguish­

ers, oxygen masks, and fire hoses.To make certain that every
employee receives an Emergency
Procedures handbook, a receipt
has been included with each
handbook which must be signed
by the employee and returned to
the Human Resources Dept., Mail
Stop 302.
Members of the Employee Safety
Committee include:

Art Thompson (B-1); Gary Darby(B-3); Bill Robertson (B-17); and
Dieter Bohning (B-8) .•

Security Department Asks For
Cooperation in Registering Vehicles

The Librascope Security Depart­
ment has completely automated its
vehicle registration records for
those employees who register their
vehicles with Security. According
to Jack Dyer, Manager, this new
procedure eliminates the need for
'dentification stickers and allows

'he Security Department to contact
employees in the event they have
left their lights on, parked in unau­
thorized areas, or have had some

damage occur to their vehicle
while parked in the Company
parking lot.

"This also enables us to more

quickly identify abandoned vehi­
cles and have them removed from

our property," said Dyer. "We
have had to remove 10 cars which

were abandoned in our parking lot
_so far this year."

Vehicle registration forms are
available at all guard stations .•

EMERGENCY
All Buildings
Day or Night

DIAL 1111-'



New EmplOoyees

Claudia Becker from En~ineering Aide to Associate
Engineer; Adriana SimplIcio from Supvr., Software
Development to Manager, Software Development;
Carol Demeter from Sr. Quality Control Engineer to
Supvr., Inspection.

Promotions

Retirees Not Pictured:

Robert Mothersbaugh, 37 years, Navy ProgramsEngineering; Don Olson, 32 years, Field Service; Ed
Lyneis, 33 yrs, Traffic and Stores; Jack Leighton, 7 yrs,
Production Engineering.

Retirements

Floyd Johnson, Staff Engineer

A Darleen Haynie, left, 33 yrs, Final Assembly; Jack
Naimoli, center, 33 yrs, Final Assembly; and Lenora
Vela, 33 yrs. Sub Assembly, flanked on the left by
Frank Yapp V.P., Human Resources, and Jim Carpen­
ter, right, General Supervisor, Production.

A Margarett Vasilieff, 32 yrs, Production Control,
center, is surrounded by well wishers, from left, Tina
DeSantis (retired), Jim Holmes, Margarett, Madeline
Arel, Pat Boyd, Mary Jane Saal (retired), Mary
Mendoza, Virginia Rapa (retired), Mary Styffe, Ruth
Lucas (retired), and Donna Grimes.
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•. For the second time in the last three years,
the Librascope Men's Basketball Team has won the
Glendale Men's C Major Division Championship.

This year's team members include, from left, Jim
Berry,Alan Ho, Bill Brown, Steve Wallace, Paul
Denzer, Joel Rooks, and Bill Dunaway.

Softball season starts in July. Sign ups are now
being taken for the Men's Slo-Pitch and the Coed
Slo-Pitch teams - Call Bill Dunaway, X-1511 .•

$40,000 To United Way

Librascope Team Wins
Basketball Championship

•. Librascope Aid Club Chairman, Carl Culver, left,
presents a check for $40,000 to Rod Lackey, Director
of the Glendale Family Service Assoc., a United Way
Agency. The check represents a partial payment on
$80,000pledged to the United Way of Los Angeles by
Librascope employees for 1991. Looking on are Aid
Club committee members, Roy Shepard, left, and Bill
Dunaway. The Aid Club oversees the distribution of
employee contributions to the Librascope Aid Club
and the United Way. The Librascope 1991 United
Way Campaign will be held in July. The United Way
is currently producing a service directory of avail­
ableprograms for youth at risk of educational fail­
ure. The directory will be available in the Employee
Services Office in July. Also, the United Way has es­
tablished a regional task force to work with those
communities facing issues connected with 'year
round' schooling; i.e.; intersession child care options
for parents, etc .•



1~1()() "'ears vf iervice I1vnvred
The annual Librascope Service Award r~~sentation was held on May 8, honoring those employees with 25,
30, 35 and 40 years of service thisyear.'I~ibravets attending the event received service anniversary pins and
gifts, with 25 year Libravets receiving, the" "pinnacle" year award of either a Bulova clock or watch. In addi­
tion this year, there are 9 twenty year employees; 12 fifteen year employees; and 22 ten year employees .•

From left: Charlotte Olmstead, Carl Krohn, Jack
Kelley, Marty/Rudolph, Bill Miller, Roy Bartlome.
Not pictured - Bob Lang.

From left: Bob Lovejoy, Larry Cox, Ray Hand, Dan

Rangel, Charles Nelson, Ed Niekamp, StanleyBucklein, Judy MacFarlane, Maurice DeLongfield,

Marti Anderson, Maryanne Maloney.Not pictured - Doug Goshorn, Brian Moran.

Harvey Goodwin,
cente~iscongratulated

by Carl Krohn, left,Vice President, Quality
& Product Support and
Maurice Center,
President.

From left: Ron Maas, Lorene Burrows, Cesar
Fernandez, Nancy Laughlin, Jerry Beushausen.

From left: Tom Caziere, Robert Swanson, Cannen

Tapia, Larry Jenkins, Victoria Magana, Bawara
Herrick. Not pictured - Terry Walilberg, Joe Caziere,
Susumu Nagamine, Colene Fido, Sam Curcuro,Jacqueline Allen, Bob Sharp, Vernae Renville.



Libravets thru May
More Libravets ...
20 Years: Susan Petri que
15 Years: Chris Gill, Bill Chin,
Melvin Pearlman, Jon Benken

10 Years: Cynthia McCarter,
Tim Dudley, Roxanna Harper,
Mike Pelatt, Paul Denzer, Shep
Girion, Mark Seamonds, Jackie
Jones, Steve Wallace, Richard
Martin, Carlota Alvarez, Nicholas
Thomas, Victor Riehl, Virginia
Hernandez, Patricia McPhee

JULY 1-31
$16.50 Per Person

(Reg. $24.50)

Tickets on sale - Employee Services Office

Ron Maas
30 Years
Program
Management

Robert Swanson
25 Years
Final Assembly

lack Kelley
35 Years
Logistics
Support Analysis

Thomas Caziere
25 Years
Government
Property

Roy Bartlome
35 Years
Navy
Modernization
Programs

Colene Fido
25 Years .
Printed Wiring
Assembly

William Miller
35 Years
Mechanical
Design

Cesar Fernandez
30 Years
Graphics &
Publications
Production

Calendar thru August
For information and tickets for the events listed below, contact the Employee Services Office, X-1210..

Company
Holiday
Memorial
Day

IIChicago
• Greek Theatre

Tickets $26.50

Golf Club
Tournament
Simi Hills
Ca1lX-1218

Renaissance
Pleasure Faire
Weekends
Thru June 9
Tickets $9
(Reg. $14.50)

Ringling Bros
Circus
LA Sports Arena
Sat. - 11:30 am
$10.50 (Reg. $12.50)

II

Hollywood Bowl
Tchaikowsky
Spectacular
$14.50

Raging waters
$8.95 Adults
(Reg. $15.95)
$8.00 children
(Reg. $8.95)

Alabama
Amphitheatre
Tickets $35

•••• Doobie Bros.iii AmphitheatreTickets $25

Raging Waters
$8.95 Adults
(Reg. $15.95)
$8.00 children
(Reg. $8.95)

Golf Club
Tournament
San Dimas
Call X-1218

Librascope Golf
Club Tournament
Camarillo
Ca1lX-1218

Disneyland
V.I.P. Party
9am to 10 pm
$17.75 per person
(Reg. $27.50)

--Disneyland
June Jubilee
$19.25
(Reg. $27.50)
Free Parking

III
IIRose Bowl

~ AMERICAFEST
Fireworks Show
$12 (Reg. $16)
Child $6 (Reg. $8)

-
III
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